
From: "dpaul" <dpaul@lcwb.coop> on 08/01/2007 08:45:04 PM 

Subject: Truth in Lending 

these proposed changes would be helpful to the public who are only literate 
to about the 6th grade levels. maybe the public would not be duped by the 
sales pitches.. GREED applies especially to the poor, needy and poorly 
educated. 
dpaul 
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